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San Francisco, CA. – Following Judge Marilyn Patel’s decision in U.S. District 
Court, Northern District of California, Reginald Steer of Akin Gump, counsel to 
the DVD Copy Control Association (DVD CCA), issued the following statement:  
 
 

“The DVD-CCA is grateful for Judge Patel's thorough review and 
thoughtful decision in this matter.   The association, which represents the 
interests of the personal computer, consumer electronics and content 
industries as well as DVD consumers, is committed to enabling high 
quality entertainment to be available for use at home and elsewhere. The 
ability to make that entertainment available depends upon a set of 
guidelines upon which all participants in these industries can rely.” 
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